
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING HAS BEEN SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2022, AT 6:00 P.M. AT EASTMAN CITY 

HALL FOR THE PURPOSE OF DISCUSSING A SPECIAL USE PERMIT FROM DODGE COUNTY BAPTIST 
ASSOCIATION TO CONVERT 5 ROOMS AT 415 GRIFFIN STREET IN ORDER TO HOUSE REHABILITATION 

RESIDENTS.  SECTION 142 OF THE ZONING ORDINANCES OF EASTMAN STATES THAT A PUBLIC HEARING SHALL 

BE HELD TO ANSWER ANY QUESTIONS OF THE GENERAL PUBLIC. 
 

EASTMAN PLANNING & ZONING BOARD 

JOHN REDDOCK, CHAIRPERSON 


